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The Brooklyn Board of Education held a Special Meeting on February 8, 2018 at the Brooklyn 

Schools Central Office.  In attendance were:  Aimee Genna, Chair, Joan Trivella, Vice Chair, 

Kelly Codding, Mae Lyons and Nate Richards. 

 

Also in attendance:  Patricia Buell, Superintendent 

Excused Absence:  Keith Atchinson 

 

1. Call to Order- 

Mrs. Genna called the meeting to order at 18:03pm 

 

2.  Public Comment- 

 No public comment 

 

3. Possible Calendar Changes 17-18 – 

Mrs. Buell reviewed the 2017-2018 current calendar and the 7 days of school that we 

have missed this year due to weather conditions.   

 

   We have missed a total of 7 school days. 

        2 furlough days agreed upon by staff 

        5 days need to be made up 

 

     Original last day of school:  Wednesday, 6/13 

Current last day of school:  Wednesday, 6/20 if we do not change any     

days. 

The Board discussed having school on 2/20, 3/9 and 3/30.  The Board discussed that 

3/30 is a holiday in the contracts of many employees and it would be difficult to make it a 

work day. 

 

Motion to make 2/20 and 3/9 school days. Trivella/Codding – Unanimous 

 

Motion that if we have more than 4 additional snow days this school year, April vacation 

will need to be considered for additional makeup days.  If April vacation must become 



schools days the first day to be taken is Friday, April 20th with additional days preceding 

the 20th. Trivella/Codding – Unanimous 

 

4.  Public Comment- 

 No public comment 

 

5.  Adjourn – 

 Motion to adjourn at 18:31 Trivella/Codding - Unanimous 

 

 

 


